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AGM – Thursday, 9th November 2006, 2000hrs in the Pavilion
The AGM is the most important meeting of the year for the Club. It is an opportunity for you to understand the current situation of the Club and what the Committee is planning for you. You can ask questions of the Committee and vote for the Officers you want. As a responsible member of the Club make sure you are there.

A number of important challenges are facing the Club – the financial position, taking measures to reduce risk, cricket matters, building a new pavilion just for starters – and the AGM is the ideal forum for you to get to understand these matters, have your say and challenge the Committee as well as supporting your Club in a critical time in its history. Do not let us down!

As a response to a request at previous AGMs the minutes of last year’s AGM were distributed to members last December. If you require a further copy before the AGM contact our Treasurer, Brian Mulholland on brian.mulholland@uwclub.net or 01923 772755, for a copy. A limited number of these minutes  will be available at the AGM.

Club Awards Dinner
This takes place on the day after the AGM at the Chorleywood Golf Club, 1930hrs for 2000hrs. Tickets are now available at £30 from Chris Tweedie – chris@ukrefurbishment.com or 07917 766608. Come along and relive the experiences of the cricket season, well at least with the Third XI and catch up with your playing colleagues.

Hair of the Dog
Do not forget our Annual Hair of the Dog event at the Club on New Years Day. The bar will be open from 1300hrs and there will some light refreshments. This is an ideal way to ease into the New Year in a gentle way surrounded by friends. Children are welcome too, so please make an effort to be there, especially playing, social members and family friends.
Winter Nets – Seniors
Now on to more interesting cricket topics! Senior Player nets have been booked at St Clement Danes Sportshall for Sunday evenings from 1700hrs until 1900hrs on the following dates –4th, 11th, 18th and 25th March; 1st and 15th April 2006. Players – please ensure you put these dates in your diaries and turn up!
Winter Nets – Colts
Our Colts start their winter nets on Saturday, 10th February 2006. We need some senior players to help out with coaching and supervision. This has worked well in the past and the young players really appreciate seeing senior members being involved. Contact Patrick Ryan – 07785 773258 or patrick@mission-communications.net – to discuss your availability. Just one Saturday session from each player would be enough to ensure a successful result for our very important Colts section.

Scorers Course
I am starting my annual Scorers Course in the New Year which will run for eight weeks. If you would like to contribute to the playing side of the Club but the old bones are creaking scoring is a way in which you can put something back into the Club. Call me on 01923 772755 for more details.

Umpires Course
We also need umpires and Chorleywood has not had any new recruits for several years. There are courses going on throughout the winter using the new technology developed by the Association of Cricket Umpires and Scorers to make the training more interesting and attractive. These are being held at nearby clubs. Again call me for information where to start.
50 Club
The 50 Club has been moribund for some time now. Some members have continued with standing orders and in order to recompense them for their support we are going to have a Super Draw on at the Quiz Evening on the 2nd December with a number of prizes, both large and small. Members of the 50 Club who have not paid their yearly subscriptions of £30 per year for several years may become eligible for this Super Draw by sending me a cheque made out to the Chorleywood Cricket Club 50 Club for £30 for each missing years. Don’t miss this opportunity to participate. Call me if you have any questions.
New technology

I hope those who have access to the Internet take advantage of our web site – www.cwcricket.org. It helps me a lot in distributing this Newsletter to do so by email. If I have not got your email address or you have changed it in the last six months, please notify me. My address is at the bottom of this Newsletter.

Martin Tyler is doing a great job of looking after the website. Have a look at it. You will find up-to-date match results and the player averages.
Circulation List

It is difficult to keep our circulation lists up-to-date. If you are no longer interested in receiving these Newsletters please would you call or email me to that effect so that we can cull our circulation list to include only interested and active members and thus save money.

Finally I would like to wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and a Healthy New Year together with a successful 2007 cricket season for all the teams and players of Chorleywood Cricket Club. But before that I look forward to seeing you all at the AGM and Awards Evening.
 
Brian Mulholland - 01923 772755 – 16 Landford Close, Rickmansworth, Herts WD3 1NG –brian.mulholland@uwclub.net – please note my new email address – update your email addresses straightaway!
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